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Hamre Jaime

From: Alanna Pass <azpass.1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:09 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require 
weakening river protections. 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Alanna Pass 
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Tenney Matthew

From: Andrea Pellicani <artspace@sonic.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:26 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

• I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

• Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protections. 

• In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

 



Dear Madam, dear Sir, 
 
A municipal agency in Bend is attempting to build a bridge over a stretch of the Deschutes River 
where bridges have explicitly been prohibited for over 30 years. If this proposal goes through, it 
would undermine the State Scenic Waterway Act and set a terrible precedent for development 
activities in the 20 other rivers protected under the act. 
 
Currently, the Oregon Legislature is set to consider a bill this month that would protect the 
Deschutes River while finding an alternate location for connecting trails. The bill, HB 4029 has a 
committee hearing this week, so I'd like to give you my vienws : 
 
 
I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding 
an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump 
administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
If you have a personal connection to the Deschutes River, mention that too! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrea Sreiber 
Serbia 
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Tenney Matthew

From: Watrous, Barbara Jean <barbara.watrous@oregonstate.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:27 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

Sincerely, B J Watrous, DVM, DACVR 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Benton Elliott <benton.elliott@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:51 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

I am writing because I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other 

state scenic waterways.  I believe it is important to balance sustainable 
recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding 
an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protection.  In a time when our public lands are under attack 
from extractive industries and the Trump administration, Oregon 
should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.  
 
Thank you for considering my comments.  I hope you too will support HB4029. 
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From: Billy 'The WiZaRd' Angus <wizardofhamilton@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:53 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the

Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers 
and public lands.  

 Water Is LIFE!
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From: Bonnie MacRaith <bmacraith@reninet.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:34 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Dear Oregon Legislature, 

Please protect the Deschutes River by supporting HB 4029 !!! 

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public
lands.

Thank You, 
Bonnie MacRaith 
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From: bronwyn evans <bronwynnevans@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:42 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public
lands.

 If you have a personal connection to the Deschutes River, mention that too!



Dear Madam, dear Sir, 

A municipal agency in Bend is attempting to build a bridge over a stretch of 
the Deschutes River where bridges have explicitly been prohibited for over 30 
years. If this proposal goes through, it would undermine the State Scenic 
Waterway Act and set a terrible precedent for development activities in the 20 
other rivers protected under the act. 
 
Currently, the Oregon Legislature is set to consider a bill this month that would 
protect the Deschutes River while finding an alternate location for connecting 
trails. The bill, HB 4029 has a committee hearing this week, so I'd like to give 
you my vienws : 

 

• I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other 
state scenic waterways. 

• Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the 
Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that 
doesn’t require weakening river protections. 

• In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive 
industries and the Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in 
protecting our rivers and public lands. 

• If you have a personal connection to the Deschutes River, mention that 
too! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chantal Buslot 
Belgium 

 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2018R1/Measures/Overview/HB4029
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From: dana <dbleckinger@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 12:57 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public
lands.

      Thank you, 
       Dana Bleckinger 
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From: Don Jacobson <deejay@donjacobsonphoto.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:46 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways.
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an

alternative route to connect trails that doesn?t require weakening river protections.
 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump

administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.

~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 
"There is nothing more useless than a sharp  
photograph of a fuzzy concept" - Ansel Adams 
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 
Don Jacobson Photography 
2545 SW Terwilliger Blvd. #314 
Portland, OR 97201 
503.808.7525 
donjphoto@gmail.com 
www.donjacobsonphoto.com 
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 



• I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 

waterways.  

• Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River 

by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river 

protections. 
 

• In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 

Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 

lands.  

• Sincerely,  

• Dr. Elisabeth Bechmann   

• Austria 
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From: Liz Baker <buttercupred@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 8:41 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 4029

Please support HB 4029! 

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require 
weakening river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands.

 I am a life long Oregonian and could not think of any other place I would want to
live. I have fished and rafted the Deschutes River many times and hope to 
continue for as long as I am physically able to. Please protect our river, state and 
country from the destruction of ALL of our natural resources from the Trump 
administration.

Thank you, 
Elizabeth Baker 
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Tenney Matthew

From: picchetti707@sbcglobalnet <picchetti707@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:35 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom It May Concern, 

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protections. 
 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

     Gloria Picchetti, 3920 N Clark, Chicago, IL, 60613 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Ilana Sophia <ilana.sophia77@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:32 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Deschutes River

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear Members, 
 
I am writing today to support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other 
state scenic waterways.  I feel it is critical to balance sustainable recreation and wildlife 
protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that 
doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
If we do not protect our rivers' ecosystems, we will be left with no healthy outdoor places 
to visit.  Water, fish, and wildlife cannot speak up to protect themselves.  It is up to 
us!  And you! 
 
Thank you, 
Ilana Sophia 
Eugene 
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Hamre Jaime

From: John Livingston <livingstonjohn@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:21 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029 and Protections of the Deschutes River

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

I have many friends in Bend, Oregon and  support HB 4029 and protections for the 
Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. Development pressures in this area 
are intense but without the wild and remoteness of many sections of the river, this wild 
resource will be greatly compromised. Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife 
protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that 
doesn’t require weakening river protections. At a time when our public lands are under 
attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm 
in protecting our rivers and public lands. I am mostly a hiker and really enjoy the solitude 
provided by the River. Please support HB 4029. 
 
Respectfully, John Livingston 
 
  
You can't solve a problem you don't talk about. Sammy Roth of Desert Sun newspaper 2017 
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Hamre Jaime

From: orcawolf@cablespeed.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:38 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to 
connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, Oregon 
should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
Respectfully, 
Joyce Robinson 
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Tenney Matthew

From: Justin Boucher <jtboucher@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:42 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Hello, 

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative 

route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, 
Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 

 The Deschutes river is a priceless gem and I personally recreate on it more than any other. I would hate to see 
this wild place lose that amazing feeling of escape it has because it is so natural.  

Thank you, 
 
Justin Boucher  
Portland, OR 97202 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Karen Rash-Gitner <553healer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:30 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

Hello, I support HB 4029 and protection of the Deschutes  River and its environment.  Please find an alternative to a 
bridge to connect trails.  At this time, when our beloved Oregon environment is under attack by the Trump 
administration, we must stand firm on what works for Oregon.   
 
Karen Rash-Gitner  
Portland, Oregon 97223 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Nic D <snobunnie1992@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 4:16 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Categories: Yellow Category

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative 

route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, 
Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 

 If you have a personal connection to the Deschutes River, mention that too! 

Dr Kelly Dunn  
 
Sent from my iPhone 



I am writing in support of HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other 

state scenic waterways.  Protection for all of our scenic waterways is important to me, 
and I specifically have enjoyed beautiful hiking along the Deschutes when visiting the 
area. 
 

Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the 
Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to connect trails.  We don't 
have to weaken river protections to find a way to connect trails in this 
area.  Especially at a time when our public lands are under attack from the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and 
public lands. 
 
Thank you for your careful consideration of this issue. 
Kimber Nelson 
Portland, OR 
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From: Krissy Bussmann <kbussmann@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:42 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029 - SUPPORT

Hello, 

I am writing to urge my support of HB 4029 to protect the Deschutes River. 

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require 
weakening river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands.

Thank you for your consideration! 

Krissy Bussmann 
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From: McGee, Kristin <k.a.mcgee@rug.nl>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 1:07 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Dear Oregon Legislation, 

I grew up hiking and enjoying the wildlife of the Deschutes River area. I support HB 4029 and protections for
the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. However, the needs of local wildlife and the long term sustainabiliyt of this river is 
more important that easy access to fragile ecosystems. 

Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require 
weakening river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands.

Kind regards, 

Kristin McGee 
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From: Kyle Haines <kyleghaines@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 7:44 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Hi,  

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways.
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an

alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump
administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.

Kyle Haines 
2685 Swyers Drive  
Hood River, OR 97031 

Sent from my iPhone 
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From: L. R. <miss_bmw2007@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:31 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: I support HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public
lands.

Sincerely,  
Line Ringgaard 
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Hamre Jaime

From: steini <schreibdemstein@posteo.de>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:23 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Deschutes River

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

Hello, 
 
I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to 
connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, Oregon 
should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
regards 
Lorenz Steininger 



1

From: drmatt@yahoo.com
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 7:39 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public
lands.

Dr. Matt Freedman 
Chiropractic Physician 
Eugene, Oregon 
Call/Text (541) 844-6924 
http://www.EugeneChiropractic.com 
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Tenney Matthew

From: Emeraldas77 . <merylpinque@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:37 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dar Madam, dear Sir, 
 
I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
 
Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative 
route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
 
In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, 
Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Meryl Pinque 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Michael Price <mp969@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:42 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by 

finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections.  
 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump 

administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 

Thank you, 
Michael Price  
--  
Michael Sent from Gmail Mobile  



1

From: Nicholas Lee <niclee82@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 3:07 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by
finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river
protections.
 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.

Thank you, 
Nicholas Lee 
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From: Nicole Loh <nicying@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 3:07 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Supporting

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.
 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by
finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river
protections.
 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.

Sincerely, 
Nicole.L 
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Hamre Jaime

From: nina clausen <onehousedragon@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:21 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: I support HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

 
Emne: I support HB 4029  
  

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protections. 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

 
Sincerely,  
nina clausen 
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Hamre Jaime

From: P Bryer <pbryer@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:21 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 

waterways

Categories: Yellow Category

A Bend municipal agency is attempting to build a bridge over a stretch of the Deschutes River where bridges 
have explicitly been prohibited for over 30 years. If this proposal goes through, it will undermine the State 
Scenic Waterway Act and set a terrible precedent for development activities in the 20 other rivers protected 
under the act. 
 
•I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways.  
 
•It is absolutely necessary to balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by 
finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
 
•In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, 
Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
Regards, 
P Bryer 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Peggy Leviton <peggyleviton@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:51 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

I support HB 4029 with protections for the Deschutes River (and other state scenic 
waterways.)  The Deschutes State Scenic Waterway must remain intact!  Please balance 
sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to 
connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. There are good reasons for prohibiting 
bridges in certain places for over the last 30 years.  Please do not undermine the State Scenic 
Waterway Act.  Our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump 
administration, Oregon needs to remain firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 

Sincerely, 
Peggy Leviton 
Jacksonville, Oregon 



Hello Legislators, 
 
Please protecti for the Deschutes River. 
 
I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. Please 
balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative 
route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
 
In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump 
administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Richard A. Ray 
503-695-5454 
rick@rickray.com 
30649 NE Hurt Road 
Troutdale, OR 97060 
 
 

mailto:rick@rickray.com
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From: Sharloch <oldanm@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:42 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic
waterways.

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening
river protections.

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public
lands.

 If you have a personal connection to the Deschutes River, mention that too!

Richard Sharloch 



I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state 
scenic waterways. Therefore, I urge you to please balance sustainable 
recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an 
alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river 
protections.  In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive 
industries and the Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in 
protecting our rivers and public lands. 
Thank you for your attention. 
Sandra Joos 
4259 SW Patrick Pl 
Portland, OR 97239 
 



I am writing to you because I support the above HB 4029 and ask you to take the following points into 
consideration. 

• Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by 
finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river 
protections. 
 

• In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public land. 
Thank you. 
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Hamre Jaime

From: redhawksky@copper.net
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:12 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I'm writing to express my support for the protection of the Deschutes River. I support HB 4029 and 
protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways.  Please balance 
sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an 
alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river protections.  
 
In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump 
administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.  At the 
very least there should be time taken to really look at the is and to do important impact 
studies.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sky Yeager 
 
 
 



1

Hamre Jaime

From: Sooney <sooneyviani@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:29 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Cc: Sooney Viani
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear committee, 
 
I support HB 4029 and protections for state scenic waterways, incuding the Deschutes. Please find an alternate route to 
connect trails that will not require weakening river protections. Oregon needs to hold its ground during this time of 
chaos and attack on our public lands. As a birder, hiker,  xcountry skier and visitor from Ashland to Bend where my 
daughter lives and works, I encourage you to decide to maintain wildlife protection. 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Viani 
1010 Paradise Lane 
Ashland 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Benton Elliott <benton.elliott@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 4:12 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Categories: Yellow Category

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require 
weakening river protections. 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

Thank you for considering my comments. 
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Hamre Jaime

From: jg xxx <golick@efn.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 2:52 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Public Input on HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Public Input on HB 4029 from: 
Jan Golick, 2526 Alder St. Eugene, OR 97405 
https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2018R1/Measures/Overview/HB4029 
 
My position: 
 1. 
         I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
 
 2. 
        Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route 
to connect trails that 
        doesn’t require weakening river protections. 
 
 3.  
        In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, Oregon 
MUST stand firm in 
        protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
 4. 
       I and my family raft and camp on all Oregon rivers (currently and since 1976). 
       We are completely Aware of how quickly our Public Lands changed over the last fifty years  and know for certain 
that they will be destroyed 
       as natural, healthy diverse bioregions in the comeing times if we do not,  
       NOW, 
       build the substantial legal infracstruture that will protect and maintain ALL of our existing Public Lands from use 
abuse of any kind, 
       including recreation hereon. 
 
Please support and enact HB 4029, as it is a piece of that necessary legal infrastructure. 
 
Thank you, 
Jan Golick 
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Hamre Jaime

From: John Nettleton <jpn5710@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 3:44 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protections. 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

 I grew up in Madras and lived in Warm Springs for a number of years. The Deschutes River is 
important to me as someone who fished the river, swam in the river and enjoyed the 
surrounding beauty. 

Respectfully, 
 
John Nettleton 
4311 SE 37th Ave. #21     
Portland, OR 97202 
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Hamre Jaime

From: Susan Klof <jsklof@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 3:53 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

 I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways. 

 Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protections. 

 In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the 
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public 
lands. 

Susan Klof 
Salem, Oregon 


